Good evening,

Understanding that many of you have additional questions, I am writing to inform you that the deadline for submission of the Reopening Survey is being extended until Monday, August 10th at 8pm.

Also, the Crusaders Q & A Virtual Town Hall will be held on Sunday, August 9th in two sessions, one at 5pm for families with last names beginning with letters A-M and another at 7pm for families with last names beginning with N-Z.

Links to join the meetings via Zoom will be sent in a separate email. Thank you.

Kind regards,

Heather

Heather M. Francisco Principal Father Andrew White, SJ School 22850 Washington St. Leonardtown, MD 20650 301-475-9795 301-475-3537 FAX

